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27 November 2015 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Project Work Update 

 

A big thank you for your cooperation and understanding during ongoing project works.  

As a one-off goodwill gesture members are being granted a 5% reduction on their December 

subscriptions due on 1 December 2015. 

 

The club recently completed a £100,000 extension and refurbishment of the Free Weights 

Room. We hope that those of you who enjoy weight training are enjoying the new facility. 

In order to facilitate that extension, a new store is currently being built for the Sports Hall. 

This has been delayed by planning issues, but will completed by year end. 

 

As previously announced, a £100,000 order for state-of-the-art cardiovascular kit has been 

placed with Life Fitness. The new kit will include interactive screens with “LF Connect” 

personal fitness software, as well as internet and TV options.  

 

All of the above have added significantly to the electrical consumption of the Sports Centre. 

This, together with the desire to future-proof the building, mean that a significant power 

upgrade is required.  

 

In order to complete this upgrade, contractors will need to turn off the power supply for two 

days. There will be no lighting or fire alarms. Consequently, the Sports Club must close for 

two days on Sunday 20 and Monday 21 December. On Tuesday 22 and Wednesday 23 the 

club will open as normal, but with a temporary fitness area in the Sports Hall. On the plus 

side, we will open from 8am to 4pm on 24 and 28 December. A full timetable is enclosed.  

 

As usual, and with thanks to the management of JAGS Sports Club, members may swim at 

JAGS on 20 and 21 December on production of a DCSC membership card.  

TBSG is unaffected so Squash can be booked as normal. 

 

Members will be kept informed of progress throughout these projects via our Mail chimp 

mailing system which has been running successfully for several weeks now.  

If you are NOT yet receiving these emails, and would like to, then please complete and 

return the reply slip overleaf. You can cancel this subscription yourself at any time. 

Alternatively, email your details to Famela at medinaf@dulwich.org.uk 
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E-Mailing Subscription Form 

 

Please add me to the Sports Club email bulletin distribution listing: 

 

 

Name _____________________________   

 

 

Membership Number____________________ 

 

 

Gender:  Male/Female ___________________  

 

 

Membership Category____________________ 

 

 

Email Address  

(IN CAPS PLEASE)________________________  

 

 

Signature _____________________________ 

 

 

Date: ________________________________ 


